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File No. 171009 

The Budget and Finance Committee, at its regular meeting of October 5, 2017, 
considered the above file relating to release of funds to the San Francisco Public 
Utilities Commission (SFPUC). 

The Committee reviewed the matter and approved the release of $2,295,000 to pay for 
additional environmental review, design, and construction activities associated with 
cleanup of residual contamination at the Lake Merced site formerly occupied by the 
Pacific Rod and Gun Club. The SFPUC shall return $3,994,011 to the Water Enterprise 
fund balance. 

The Controller is, therefore, authorized to release such funds to the SFPUC for the 
Pacific Rod and Gun Club Remediation Project. 

"da Wong, Clerk 
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